



Principal: Mrs Lynn Mayes Queen Katharine Academy Mountsteven Avenue, Walton Peterborough, PE4 6HX Tel: 01733 383888 Email: info@qka.education Web: www.qka.education

March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

**RE: Welcome to Queen Katharine Academy** 

I am delighted that your child has been offered a place to join us here at Queen Katharine Academy this September. We strongly believe in putting our students first and we work tirelessly to ensure that our students receive a broad and balanced education that enables them to achieve their potential at our inclusion centre of education.

We want to make sure that you and your child feel fully prepared and excited to join our community. We will shortly be sending you our Welcome Pack to provide you with key information about the induction process and other information to give you a sense of what the Academy has to offer and ensure that you and your child have all the relevant information needed for a successful transition.

At Queen Katharine Academy, we also value the partnership between the Academy and our parents and we know that good relationships and communication is essential in supporting students to achieve. Therefore, I would like to invite you to our virtual Year 6 'In Partnership' parents evening:

## 4:30pm to 5:30pm virtually on Thursday 13th May 2021

A link to our TEAMS live event will be emailed to you on Monday 10th May

The evening will be an introduction to the Academy and is a great opportunity for you to meet our excellent team of teachers, receive further information and give us an opportunity to answer any questions you may have. Please can you submit any questions to <a href="mailto:admissions@qka.education">admissions@qka.education</a> with the subject heading of 'In Partnership Question' by **Friday 30**th **April**.

Please note, to accept your child's place at QKA can you email <a href="mailto:admissions@qka.education">admissions@qka.education</a> or Telephone 01733 383874 and accept as soon as possible, if you have already accepted you do not have to respond again.

I very much look forward to welcoming you on the 13<sup>th</sup> May and working with you to support your child's progression through our Academy.

Yours sincerely,

**Charlotte Burrows** 

**Transition Co-ordinator** 



